Town of Bradford
    Public Notice
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Town of Bradford Town Board will be participating in a Townhall Workday on Saturday, April 2nd, 2022 (inclement weather day April 9th, 2022) at the Bradford Townhall and there may be a quorum of board members present, however no formal action or discussion of Town business will take place at this event.
 
Marlina Jackson, Clerk
Town of Bradford



